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Dear Dr. Fatmawati,

Your submission entitled "Parameter estimation and fractional derivatives of dengue transmission model" has been assigned the follo

number: Math2019526.

Your submission was received on November 05,2019 and would be sent for review soon. You may check on the progress of your man

into our web.

Log in address: http://oeps.aimspress.com/aimsmath/ch/author/login.aspx

Your user name: fatmawati@fst.unair.ac.id

Password: 3*****7

For more information, please feel free to contact us.

Thank you for submitting your work to AIMS Mathematics.

And give us a short reply to confirm you receive this email. Many thanks for your cooperation.

Best wishes,
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